
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A big well done to the children this week for being so good about going back to class bubbles and stag-

gered playtimes. Hopefully, we will only need these measures for a short time. 

Thank you also to everyone for your vigilance with the children and keeping home anyone who is 

showing coronavirus symptoms and booking tests.  We now look like we have cases in all three classes. 

Please continue to follow all the guidance and if in doubt about your child’s illness, book a PCR test. 

Get well Soon Everyone!  

 

We have sent home as many school photos as possible today, if your child is not here, they will be giv-

en their proofs when they return. Orders can be completed online or they can be returned to us to 

pass on. Orders via school need to be returned by  Friday 8th October 

 

Thank you to the PTFA for all their hard work setting up and running our welcome back fair. It was 

great to see so many families on the school grounds and we raised an excellent £261.15. We hope to 

be able to hold a PTFA meeting soon and plan some more events for this year.  
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Monday 27th September Squirrel Class PE 

Tuesday 28th  September Owl Class PE 

Wednesday 29th September 

Fox Class PE 

Outdoor learning Session 3 - Year 2 (bring in a change of 

clothes - long sleeves, long trousers, trainers or boots if wet, 

coat if needed) 

Thursday 30th September 
Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class PE 

Friday  1st October Fox Class PE 

easyfundraising 

An easy way to raise money for the school is to use easyfundraising. If you 

shop online register with easyfundraising and look for Boxgrove as the group to benefit. The compa-

nies you shop with will then donate to the school based on your shopping with no cost to you.  

Win a £500 donation for Boxgrove School Hall Extension - Chichester when you enter 

#easyfundraising's Big Donations Giveaway. For a FREE entry, all you have to do is visit the competition 

page and click any of the listed retailers. Plus, you can earn EXTRA entries when you shop with any of 

them too. Enter now: http://efraising.org/IlRk47N7k1  
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Achievers   Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

 

Squirrel Class:  Well done to Nelly, Georgia, Alice, Hugo, 

Lucia and Mark. 

Fox Class: Well done to Michael, Lucas, Darcey and Emily. 

Owl Class: Well done to Iyla and Daniel.  

Oakley Update  

This week Oakley thought he might like to join in with Reception’s phonic session. He also enjoyed a 

visit from Annabelle. 

Outdoor learning.  

This week we made mint tea with mint leaves and water. We boiled it on 

top of the fire. We lit more mini fires in shells 

and toasted marshmallows. - Nelly and Isla 
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